
Assembly Report – VII E 

The students of VII E presented an assembly on the topic ‘Say No to Crackers’ on 17th October, 2019. 
Children performed a ‘nukkad natak’ on the importance of celebrating an eco-friendly Diwali. They 
talked about the significance of the festival and recited a poem conveying the message that we should 
keep the Earth green and pollution free by not bursting crackers. 

 The Headmistress, Ms. Shalini Arora applauded the students for presenting a meaningful and inspiring 
assembly. She encouraged the students to celebrate Diwali without using any pollutants. 

           

           

            


